
 

 

 
McKINNEY ARMED SERVICES MEMORIAL BOARD 

 
MAY 12, 2021 

 
The McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board met at the Parks, Recreation, and 

Open Space Conference Room, 1611 North Stonebridge Drive, McKinney, Texas on 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021, at 6:01 p.m. 

Board members Present: Chair Matt Harris, Vice Chair Colin Kimball, Leo Griffin, 

Elizabeth Robins, Christopher Kuhn, Whitney Nash, Steve Lebo, and Peter McLellan 

Staff Present: Assistant Director Ryan Mullins, Parks Superintendent Marty Sillito, 

Deputy City Secretary Joshua Stevenson, and Executive Assistant Flora Ray 

 
21-0381  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board Vice Chair 

Colin Kimball, seconded by Board member Steve Lebo to table to 

another meeting the Election of Board Treasurer 

 
21-0382  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board Vice Chair 

Colin Kimball, seconded by Board member Steve Lebo to approve the 

Minutes of the McKinney Armed Services Memorial Board Meeting of 

April 14, 2021 

21-0383  Deputy City Secretary Joshua Stevenson explained the process for the 

2021 McKinney Board & Commission Member Appointments. He 

informed the Board of reapplications necessary for those with terms 

expiring.  

21-0384  Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Steve Lebo, seconded by Board Vice Chair Colin Kimball to approve the 

additional names for the Veterans Memorial Wall. Airman 1st Class 

Christopher “Harrison” Fay will be engraved on the Wall of Honor. 

21-0385  Chair Harris led the discussion for Board Members to periodically visit 

the Veterans Memorial Park in order to bring to the attention of the Craig 

Ranch HOA any service requests needed. 

 
Chairman Harris called for citizen comments and there were not any. 
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Chairman Harris called for Board comments: The Board gave status updates on the 

confirmations for the Memorial Day Ceremony such as the bag pipes, chaplain, wreaths, 

and the Daughters of the American Revolution volunteers. 

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member Steve Lebo, 

seconded by Board Vice Chair Colin Kimball to adjourn at 7:00 p.m.                                                                              

An audio recording of this meeting is available through the City of McKinney 

meeting archive. 

 These minutes approved by the MASMB members on:     
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